
Announcement of International Collaborative Research Program 

The Research Center for Development of Far-Infrared Region, University of Fukui

(FIR UF), has started the International Collaborative Research Program. This

program aims to support the development of the high-power far-infrared region

research through the international personnel exchanges and studies, being

performed at the FIR UF in a wide array of fields including the development of light

sources, applied research, and research and development of new technologies.

o How to apply 

Please send an application form (Form 1) through the members of the FIR UF

faculty after setting a research theme and organizing a research team.

The application form is available here. 

o Procedure 

Term: Within one year (from the starting date to March 31 of next year) 

Venue: The Research Center for Development of Far-Infrared Region, University of

Fukui Collaborative research will be performed approximately for two weeks at the

FIR UF.

Financial Support: A part of travel expenses and accommodation fee will be

covered.

Report: You are expected to submit a one-page research report in A4 sheet. 

o Application deadline 

Regarding the International Collaborative Research Program 2018, the period

for research collaboration will be from July of 2018 to March of 2019. You should

apply for the program by March 31, 2018, as there is a limit for the number of

entries. Additional call for applications might be possible when we can afford to

accept more participants.

o Application to be sent to: 

International Collaboration Office, FIR UF                                                                

e-mail: int-office＠fir.u-fukui .ac.jp

The Research Center for Development of Far-Infrared Region,

University of Fukui

Director

Masahiko Tani

http://fir.u-fukui.ac.jp/Website_Consortium/documents/Form1_20170928_Final.doc

